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Docket ID NRC-2010-0131: Suspend the AP1000 approval

Dear Secretary Vietti-Cook,

To all who are in positions of decision-making power:

I am not opposed to nuclear power.

I am extremely opposed to fast-tracking.

Please do not rush into new plants without every question answered truthfully.

Thank you for your service, and your care for the nation.

A. C. Cantrell

27707

DOCKETED
USNRC

April 27, 2011(4:35 pm)

OFFICE OF SECRETARY
RULEMAKINGS AND

ADJUDICATIONS STAFF

TZ $cYf~


